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City Engineer: 
                           Joe Eichsteadt, PE 

Phone (715) 421-8251   
Jeichsteadt@wirapids.org 
 

Assistant City Engineer: 
                                 Nick Dums, PE 
                                 Phone (715) 421-8209 
                                 Ndums@wirapids.org  
 
Public Works Superintendent 

Paul Vollert 
Phone (715) 421-8218 
Pvollert@wirapids.org 
 

                                                           Lincoln Street at Chestnut Street 
 

o Lincoln Street (Expressway to E Grand Ave) 
Current Phase: Phase 1 – underground utility replacement will take approximately 2 weeks. 
Current Closure: Intersection at Chestnut St and north along Lincoln St to Witter Street.   D 

Street is still accessible to residents. 
 
This Week 

• Work began at the intersection of Chestnut St and Lincoln St on Monday, April 1st with 
the removal of pavement.   

• On Tuesday additional pavement was removed to Witter St. 
• No work occurred on Wednesday due to the snow event.   
• On Thursday & Friday, the water main was capped in the intersection and preparations 

are being made for excavating sanitary and storm sewer next week. 
 

Next Week 
• Storm sewer and sanitary sewer utility replacement will continue within the intersection 

of Chestnut St and Lincoln St. 
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o Sidewalk Maintenance 

Sidewalk maintenance work began on 3/25/24. The sidewalk work is primarily occurring 
between 12th St S, Plover Rd, Daly St, and E Grand Ave.  The Contractor plans to begin pouring 
concrete next week. 

 
 

 
For more information please follow these links 
Project Information, plans, schedule, street closure notifications - https://www.wirapids.org/construction-
projects.html 
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